
A message from your friendly PAC 

 

The words “Twenty-Twenty-One” carry such promise, don’t they? 

 

We here at the PAC would like to wish everyone the very best the 

new year may have to offer, and we are so glad to say goodbye to 

2020! 

 
Fundraising: 

A BIG THANK YOU! To all who participated in, and generously 
supported our Dielemans and Spirit Wear Fundraisers!  

 
Coming up in February, keep your eyes open for some Family Day Donuts! 

After that, we are working on bringing in some flower baskets and garden goodies, then making some Summer SWAG 
available, along with a re-stocking-for-your-summer-barbecues order from Neufeld’s for the May long weekend! 

 
Playground Update: 

 THANK YOU! To all the families that have made donations to the playground fund this year so far. There have been a 
few private donations, and several families opted to donate their Munch-a-Lunch credits to this upcoming project. This 

support will have long-lasting impact in our community, and for the students in our school.  
 

WE STILL HAVE A LONG WAY TO GO! If you would like to donate to the Playground fund, or if you think your company 
would like to make a donation, please contact us for details and corporate donation letters. Tax credit receipts are 

available on donations exceeding $25! 
 

Appreciation! 

This month the PAC would like to recognize Chester Tuason! He has been helping us out for a couple of years now as our 

Treasurer. He brings his wealth of knowledge and organization skills and we are deeply grateful for his dedicated 

support. 

THANK YOU Chester! 

 

Ongoing:  

We still have an account set up at the Return It! Depot on 108A by the school. Be sure to bring in your refundable 

empties in a clear plastic bag.  

BOTTLES MUST BE RINSED, AND HAVE THEIR LIDS ON.  

 

When you arrive, enter the school’s phone number at the kiosk (604-588-5978) and print off a sticker for your bag. 

Attach the sticker and leave the bag. The depot will sort your empties and add the total to the PAC Playground 

Donations account.  All funds raised will go towards the playground.  

Come in anytime with your empties! 

 

PAC MEETINGS! ALL ARE WELCOME! Our next meeting will be held on Zoom, Monday the 18th of January, at 6:30 pm.  

Please see our Facebook page (noted below) or check School Link for more details. 

 

Remember, if you have any questions about what your PAC does, you can email us at any time at  

riverdale.pac@hotmail.com  or find us on our Facebook page,  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/Riverdale. PAC/. 
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